
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEA LIFE Michigan Aquarium 

4316 Baldwin Road 

Auburn Hills, MI 48326 

Careers in Conservation Contest 

at SEA LIFE Michigan Aquarium 

Thank you for your interest in our Careers in Conservation Contest! Please complete the 

following information, include your brief 250-1,000 word essay on why you should be selected 

and email it to us at: sealifemichigan@sealifeus.com before 11:59pm on 5/9/2018 to be 

considered. 

Note: The 5 winners will be notified on May 14th and the one-day Careers in Conservation 

event will be held during the day on Wednesday, May 30th at SEA LIFE Michigan 

Aquarium.  

Name:  

e-mail address:  

Phone:  

College or University:  

Grade level:  

 

Include your essay below: 

 

Write your 250-1,000 word essay here. 
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